
BHAVAN’S PUBLIC SCHOOL DOHA –QATAR 
 

BHPS/Cir No: 2/2021-22                                                                                Date:  02/04/2022 

Dear Parents, 
Ramadan Kareem!! 
We are happy to welcome our students to the new academic year 2022-23 and 
request you to note the following points and kindly cooperate with us. 
 
1.  Make sure that your child is bringing school diary, Texts & Notebooks as per 
the timetable, every day to the school. 
2.  Fill up the information on the three pages in the School Diary (student’s 
particulars in the school diary) 
3. Students should carry drinking water and snacks as usual (Not applicable to 
those who are fasting) 
4.  Students should wear full, neat and tidy school Uniform while attending the 
regular Classes. 
5. Boys should have proper haircut, and girl’s hair put up as per the School Diary. 
Nails should be trimmed and personal hygiene should be given utmost 
importance.  
6.  Keep a track of the academic calendar, and the school diary for the day to day 
activities, schedule for fee payments, and schedule of Examinations etc.  
7. Students are required to attend regular Classes at School and online Classes will 
not be conducted hereafter.  
8. Those who are availing School transportation, should reach the boarding point 
as per the timings given and own transport students should reach the School as 
per the school timings. OT students should be picked up immediately after school 
hours. 
9. Students should observe Covid-19 protocols as per the directions of the 
MOE&HE. Unvaccinated students should continue with weekly Rapid antigen test 
and Declaration form should be submitted to the Class teacher on every Sunday. 
10. Contact the class teacher for queries.  
With warm regards & best Wishes 

  

Principal 


